

CHARLES D. GABRIEL ATTORNEY AT LAW

September 10, 2007

Ms. BevAnn Bonds Business Support Solutions 5040 Whispering Pines Dr Gainesville, GA 30504

Dear BevAnn:

Please accept this personal note of thanks and my complements for your work.

A business coach once shared with me that a business requires many different hats to be worn. Each hat has a different price tag or cost, and hats can only be worn one at a time. The challenge to the businessman is to identify which hats he must wear and which hats he should not. The coach went on to suggest that 'less expensive' hats, like administrative back office functions, are best delegated to free up the owner to wear 'income producing' hats. I never fully appreciated that reality until you came into my business life and I watched as you handled the time-consuming bookkeeping and related administrative functions of my office while I was simultaneously "doing my lawyer thing", working with clients or on their behalf – the function for which I was in business and being paid.

As you know, the business side of my law practice had grown much more cumbersome than the law practice side, and the challenges of doing business had become a significant impediment to my personal success. *You changed all that*. By coming by my office for a few hours each week and then remotely handling other matters, I not only became more efficient and productive. I recaptured some of my weekend and evening time to spend with my family. Last weekend, I actually went fishing with my son! All that, plus you wear the visor-cap so much better than I ever did.

Thank you, and many kudos to you and your business model! You should enjoy unlimited success.

Cordially yours.

THE GABRIEL LAW FIRM, P.C.

by:

Charles D. Gabriel

Attorney

CDG/s